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Dear Planning Committee

As you will be aware, the Supreme Court (see below) is considering whether overlooking is
an invasion of privacy and a tort of nuisance in order to add protection for homeowners from
new developments,

Because of this we wish to add this issue to our objections. The current council flats already
provide direct overlooking directly into our apartments from a distance of a few meters and
the proposals create similar overlooking issues from Block B as the new building is very
close and taller than our apartments, allowing open views into our flats including bathrooms,
bedrooms and living areas.

Regards

Jordan Goodman and Dallas Sealy
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